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MAR 2 7 1974

Iowa Electric Light and Power Company 
ATTN: Mr. C. W. Sandford 

Vice President 
General Office 
Cedar Rapids, Iowa

Docket No. 50-331

Gentlemen: 

Thank you for your letter dated January 15, 1974, which forwarded 
a final report on the interchanged fuel assembly lower tie plates.  
Your report will be reviewed and evaluated and, should we require 
additional information concerning this matter, we will contact you.  

Your cooperation concerning this matter is appreciated.  

Sincerely, 

Original signed by 
J. G. Davis 

John G. Davis, Deputy Director 
for Field Operations 

Directorate of Regulatory Operations 
bcc: PDR 
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